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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan. Wilderness and water are the most critical resources we in this

country have. They are not only providers of endless recreation, but also support the habitats of millions of

species. Additionally, as more and more rivers and watersheds become endangered with pollution, damning, and

other man made risks, protecting these wild places becomes more and more critical. The American People need

you to protect these streams for the sake of ourselves and our children.

 

Sincerely,

Tom Dudgeon

Tucson, AZ 85741

tomdudgeon@gmail.com

 


